
The Canadian Trucking Alliance in conjunction with provincial trucking 

associations launched National Trucking Week to bring awareness to the 

critical role truck drivers play in our economy and to stress the importance 

of fair and equal treatment throughout the entire trucking industry.

This year, we will be celebrating the Canadian driving force of over 400,000 

men and women for the week of Sunday, September 1st – Saturday, 

September 7th. And, although this celebration lasts only one week, we 

need to ensure we are treating each and every truck driver with the utmost 

respect, year-round.

Are you treating drivers with  
the respect they deserve?
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